
 Fall Festival Carnival  
On Tuesday, October 31st, we will have our “Harvest Carnival” 

on our wing. We will go from class to class playing games and 

the children will get treats.  

Your child may also wear their Halloween costume, but no 

“scary” outfits and no weapons. A few examples are cowboys, 

cowgirls, football players, fairies, princess, super hero etc. (no 

weapons). Please make sure they can run and play and go to 

the bathroom on their own in their costume. You might want to 

save the store costume for Halloween night so it is not 

messed up. You may also send a change of clothes or they may 

wear their regular clothes under the costume.  

To help out with this fun event, please send 1 large bag (it 

needs to be enough for 24 kids) of individually wrapped 

treats, like: mini candy bars, M&M’s, skittles, lollypops etc., 

for us to give as treats. Also, if you would like to come around 

9:00 a.m. and help out, we would love to have you!!  

I have sent home notes to different parents to help with our 

special snack after the Carnival.  In the afternoon we will be 

making a special treat.  

Thank You!  

Mrs. Lin & Mrs. Trudy 


